SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
SITE NOTICE

We, Keith and Josephine Justice.
intend to apply for

PLANNING PERMISSION AND RETENTION PERMISSION

for development at this site,
Glenaraneen Brittas Co Dublin

The Development will consist of:

Development comprising 43 sq m single storey and part two
extension to the side and rear of the house. This is to accommodate
independent living and a safe environment for a child with intellectual
and physical disabilities. This will include a disabled bathroom,
bedroom and treatment room, widening of existing internal doors to
accommodate wheelchair access throughout, a new waste water
treatment plant and retention permission for ground floor extensions
to west and south sides of the house and conversion of attic rooms to
habitable space with rooflights to front and rear.

The planning application may be inspected or purchased at the offices of South
Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 during its public opening
hours of Monday to Friday from 10.00 A.M. to 4.00 PM and may also be viewed
on the Council's website - www.sdcc.ie

A submission or observation in relation to the application may be made in writing
to South Dublin County Council on payment of a fee of €20.00 within 5 weeks of
receipt of the application by South Dublin County Council and such submissions
or observations will be considered by the Planning Authority in making a decision
on the application. The Planning Authority may grant permission subject to or
without conditions or may refuse to grant permission.

SIGNED q/‘j\'

JOHN TAYLOR

Of J Taylor Architects Ltd 39, North Avenue, Mount Merrion, Co Dublin.

DATE OF ERECTION OF SITE NOTICE: 26 August 2022



